








 
 
 
 
September 14, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Office of Undergraduate Studies 
Curriculum Administration 
111 Sill Center 
CAMPUS 
 
 
Dear Curriculum Administration, 
 
 
I support the proposal of the faculty of the Department of Languages and Literature to 
change the department name to the Department of World Languages and Cultures.  The 
proposed change more clearly defines the important curriculum and research purpose of 
the department.  It also aligns with University and national trends of similar departments 
to focus on language instruction and cultural awareness. 
 
This proposed name change has potential of enhancing enrollment and majors.  The 
current curriculum supports a degree program in Language and Culture so existing courses 
will be implemented.  I agree with the department’s assessment that this change will 
positively impact the University and students with little expense to the department. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please let me know if I can provide 
additional assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dianne Harris 
Dean 
 
 
 
DH/jd 


